
Welcome to our October Newsletter.

The children have settled back into

school life really well and it has been

lovely to see all their learning.  It is

lovely to see them all playing well with

each other and being proud to be a

member of the Sharples Family.  We

are definitely achieving our motto of

being Stronger Together.    

How as a parent do you know

what your child is learning? 

Each class sends home a termly

plan and knowledge organisers -

these have all the key information

that your child will cover in that

term and topic including key

vocabulary. 
Photographs are added to Weduc

which show you what has been

happening in class. 
You can check what your child is

learning on our website: 

https://www.sharples-
pri.bolton.sch.uk/curriculum-and-

standards/long-term-planning/
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Did you know we are part of a

Global network of schools?  We

work with schools in America,

Sweden, Saudi, India and all over

the UK.  We work on projects

together such as Climate Change

and ensuring your children get a

really strong curriculum offer. 

At the start of the year, we have

been awarded School of the Year

for our continued work in

supporting children with their

learning 
  

At Sharples we have a strong

safeguarding team.  Ask your

child who the safeguarding

leads are.  At all times when

the children are outside there

are numerous staff on duty in

different areas to help and

listen to the children.  When a

problem arises we quickly

speak with the children. staff

and, when needed, parents.

We are proud that we work

together to ensure your child

is safe at school.   There is a

lot if information on our
website:
https://www.sharples-
pri.bolton.sch.uk/safeguarding

/
Sometimes, children do fall

out but we talk to the children

about how people perceive

things different - a fall out

does not mean bullying. 
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The Right 
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ON A WEDNESDAY WE PUT 
ON WEDUC AN INTERNET
SAFETY POSTER ON 
A DIFFERENT TOPIC
AND MONTLHY WE

PUT ON A 
SAFEGUARDING 
NEWSLETTER  



At Sharples we ensure that children

are taught all the national curriculum

areas.  We are very lucky that our

school represents different, faiths,

religions and families. Over the past

two weeks, we have had a couple of

children teaching us sign language in

assemblies. 
Next week we are looking forward to

a Paralympic champion coming into

school to teach us about diversity. 

Our children are wonderful

ambassadors for the community. 
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Attendance 
Reception 97.3%

 Yr 1 95.5% Yr 4 99.4%
 Yr 2 97.5% Yr 5 97.2% 
 Yr 3 94.1% Yr 6 97.6% 

 



UPCOMING 
EVENTS  

Read More On
https://www.sharplespri.bolton.sch.uk/

World mental health day 
Thursday 10th October is World Mental Health day and we will be saying hello

to yellow to help raise awareness for children and young people's mental health. 
Wear yellow this World Mental Health Day and stand 

together for children’s mental health. 
Children are invited to add a yellow accessary to their 

school uniform! 
Yellow socks, hair accessories, t-shirts, tights- whatever 

yellow you have at home is all welcome! 
No donation is required. 

 Parental Conferencing on 
Tuesday 12th November 

We are holding our autumn 
parental conferencing 

after half term, it is important that 
you catch 

up with your child's class teacher and 
discuss your child’s progress. 

The meetings will be arranged on an 
appointment system 

and the app will go live next week.
Further details to follow,

to follow.
 



Stay and Read from
 9-9.30

Your voice matters, we pride ourselves on our
relationships with the children and families, 

please complete this questionnaire by Tuesday 8th
October.

https://forms.gle/rvCppG9jcRwWMYdt9

https://forms.gle/rvCppG9jcRwWMYdt9

